TECHNICAL COMMITTEE – 16th January 2008

RECORD OF MEETING

· Officials Conference: Guest Speaker confirmed as Xavier Gonzalez – CEO International Paralympic Committee

Timetable finalised and will be added to the officials homepage of the website.

Workshop leaders confirmed as;

Alan Bell – Mentoring

Chris Cohen – Disability

Wendy Haxell – Call Room

John Pickles – Assessment

Sue McKiernan – TIC

· England Athletics Future Selection Procedures: RMS presented the paper ‘Further Update on Selection & Records of Officials within England’ prepared by England Athletics after their council meeting.  

The committee endorsed the paper and gave comments on the way forward to take back to England Athletics.

The committee discussed the appointment of an NTD to events, which could feed back centrally.

· UKA Structure and Officials Education and Training: A discussion was held about the recording of the new level 3 officials on the database.  It was suggested that we add a new field to the database.

There was also a discussion about delivery of the level 3 courses and whether this should be delivered by the English Regions and Home Countries or UK Athletics Centrally.

· Emails and personal details not updated: It was agreed that we should mail out to all officials asking for an update to their personal information.  Also they could select their County, Region and Tri-Region

· Rules and Appendices: David Littlewood highlighted that there had been delays in  feedback from the boarddue to the current restructuring at UK and that the appendices still had not been finalised.  The rule book had fallen behind its expected publication dates

· CRB/Police Records Disclosure:  The officials licence date will be realigned to the CRB date (3 years from issue of the CRB)

What do we do if come April 1st 2008 an official does not have a CRB check? UKA need to inform competition providers.

· Alan Bell formally thanked Zara Hyde-Peters for her contributions to the Technical Committee.  The Technical Committee wished her well in her role as CEO at British Triathlon.

Date and Time of next meeting

Thursday March 20th 2008 – Loughborough – 11am

